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         31st of August 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

The school year has started with a wonderful sense of excitement. Government 

guidelines have advised all schools to continue with measures in place before the 

summer break. We will of course have to ensure that we operate as safe a school as 

possible and we will need your help to do this. We would advise that you talk to your 

child again about the importance of social distancing and hand hygiene. 

 

We advise all parents to wear a face covering at the front of the school as you 

cannot maintain a distance of 2m. It is important we are respectful of all adults and 

children dropping/ collecting children and by wearing a face covering and not 

congregating you are helping.  

 

Junior Infants to 2nd Class will enter the school through the tower on the left-hand 

side of the school and walk in to their designated line on the junior yard (Junior 

Infants on staggered start time will go directly to classroom door until their normal 

start)  

Children from 3rd to 6th will walk in through the gate on the right-hand side of the 

school and line up at their designated area on the basketball court. 

Curriculum resources payments have been set up on Aladdin, your support 

is greatly appreciated in this regard. 
 

The school is offering school insurance this year through JF Dunne Insurances, it is 

recommended that all students avail of this service. You can avail of 24-hour cover 

for €10.00 per child for the year, please find attached a list of benefits. A link will be 

set up on Aladdin tomorrow. Deadline for payment is Friday 17th of September.  

http://www.robertstownns.ie/

